July 4, 2016

County of St. Paul No. 19

5015-49 Avenue

St. Paul AB TOA3A0

Dear Mr. Mahdiuk;

I am writing on behalf of the St. Paul Soccer Association. As our soccer season winds down, we are proud to inform that we will have five teams participating in Tier 4 Provincial Competition this year. This upcoming weekend we will host the Boys and Girls U12 and U14 Provincials here in St. Paul and all four of our teams in these respective categories will be taking part, as well as our U16 Boys who will be travelling to Camrose to represent St. Paul in their provincial tournament.

It is my understanding that, in past years, funds have been available to support such teams in their efforts. I would like to inquire whether we can count on your support again this year as our teams move on to Provincial competition? The funds would be used to cover our teams' provincial registration fees. Your contribution would be greatly appreciated by SPSA, the athletes, and their families.

I look forward to hearing from you. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Vera Nunweiler

SPSA Communications Coordinator

780-210-4003